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Mr Neil Laurie
The Clerk o f the Parliament
Parliament House
George Street
BRISBANE QLD 4000

Dear, ,Lurie

Executive Building
ioo George Street Brisbane
P0 Box 15185 City East
Queensland 4002 Australia
Telephone +617 3719 7000
Email ThePremier@premiersqldgov.au
Website www.thepremier.qld.gov.au

Thank you for your letter o f 1 March 2016 enclosing Petition 2493−15 regarding the
introduction of daylight saving in Queensland, which was tabled in the Legislative Assembly
on 25 February 2016,

There are no plans during this term o f Government to introduce daylight saving in Queensland.

This Government believes there are other priorities facing Queenslanders that require
attention. I am committed to leading a government built on consensus and consultation that is
focused on creating jobs, growing the economy, delivering on key infrastructure projects, and
restoring integrity and accountability.

Yours sincerely

ANNASTACIA PALASZCZUK MP
PREMIER OF QUEENSLAND
MINISTER FOR THE ARTS


